
Changes in the Executive Board
of Nestlé S.A.

Patrice Bula, Head of Strategic Business Units, Marketing, Sales and
Nespresso, and a member of the Nestlé Group Executive Board, will
take a well-deserved retirement at the end of February 2021.

Press release distributed by Wire Association on behalf of Nestlé, on
Nov 12, 2020. For more information subscribe and   follow us.

Media Assets

Embedded Media

Visit the online press release to interact with the embedded media.

https://wireassociation.eu/newsroom/nestle/releases/en/changes-in-
the-executive-board-of-nestle-sa-976

Nestlé

Newsroom: https://wireassociation.eu/newsroom/nestle
Website: https://www.nestle.com/
Primary Email: mediarelations@nestle.com

Social Media

Twitter - https://twitter.com/nestle
Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/Nestle?brandloc=DISABLE
Linkedin - https://www.linkedin.com/company/nestle-s-a-
Flickr - https://www.flickr.com/photos/nestle/collections/
Youtube - https://www.youtube.com/user/NestleCorporate
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